Office of School Board Members June 7, 2002
Board Meeting of June 19, 2002

Dr. Marta Perez, Member

SUBJECT: FEASABILITY STUDY TO INTRODUCE A BIBLE CURRICULUM

AS AN ELECTIVE IN SECONDARY SCHOOLS AND HIGH
SCHOOLS

This item is submitted before the Board to request a feasibility study of adding a
bible curriculum to secondary schools and high schools as an elective.

Details of this Board Agenda Item will be made available prior to the Board
meeting of June 19, 2002.
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